
            OUR CREDIT  UNION  IS  ALL   ABOUT  YOU J

October 14, 2022

XXX

Dear Member:

Our auditors, Plante & Moran, PLLC, are conducting a verification of member accounts as of September 30,
2022, and would appreciate your assistance.

Accounts are selected on a random basis. Only one of your loan balances has been selected for confirmation.
If you have other loans with the Credit Union, you need only to compare the loan balance shown below with the
corresponding balance shown by your records as of September 30, 2022.

Indicate whether your balance is correct by signing below and return this form to: Plante & Moran, PLLC,
ATTN: Shared Services, 3000 Town Center, Suite 100, Southfield, MI 48075. A postage paid return
envelope is enclosed for your convenience. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our
auditors, Plante & Moran, directly at Kristin.Golab@plantemoran.com.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.
* * *

Account Number Ending With: **XXX
Loan Balance as of 9/30/2022: XXX
Interest Rate: XXX

The balance reflected above is correct:
Your signature

* * * OR * * *

The balance reflected above should be:

Your signature

LP1


